
Jun 2016 

        Nabtesco Corporation 

 

Announcement about the Change of Email Attachments Encryption 

 

In order to strengthen the information security of the company, beginning from 5th January 2015, we 

had implemented Email Attachments Encryption, where all files attached to email from Nabtesco will 

be encrypted. This time, the following changes will be made: 

 

<Effective Date > 

1st July 2016 

 

<Point of Changes> 

 The extension of attachments will be changed from「.zi_」to「.zip」. 

At the moment, it is required to save the file in the local drive, and change the extension 

to 「.zip」. From now on, the attached file can be opened directly from the Email. The file 

name will be changed from 「yyyy-mm-dd_hhmmss.zi_」to「yyyymmddhhmmss.zip」 

 

 The decryption password will be sent immediately, instead of 5 minutes later. 

At the moment, the email contains the decryption password will be sent 5 minutes later 

after the main email has been sent. From now on, the password will be sent at the same 

time in a separated email. 

 

<Inquiry> 

 System Centre, Information System Department, Corporate Planning Division 

 Tel: (+81) 078-993-0218 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences that the changes may cause. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely 

Nabtesco Corporation 



◆Reference 

【Flow of encrypting attached file】 

 

 

 

◆How to open file with extension.zip 

① Open the attached .zip file in the Email（Decompress）。 

 

② Input the password which is sent in a seperate Email 

 

 

 


